
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

23rd June 2017 

Hello everyone 

School has cooled down after a very hot start to the week! Please remember hats and 
sun-cream when the weather is hot. We do have some sun cream in school, but 
generally we expect children to have sun-cream applied before they start the day. If 
your child need extra sun cream please provide some, ensuring it is labelled. 

The NSPCC have been in school this week, talking about keeping children safe. The 
parent workshop was well attended and the feedback was good. We have some 
booklets about online safety - ask the office if you would like one.  

Over the weekend lots of families will be celebrating Eid. We anticipate a quiet day in 
school on Monday as this is an authorised day for those who are celebrating. We will 
plan some different learning for everyone who is with us on Monday. 

Next Thursday morning is our regular ‘Parents’ Voice’ meeting. This is an opportunity 
for you to raise any issues you have and to get feedback from school staff. We would 
also like to use the meeting to discuss plans for our summer festival which will be on 
Friday 14th July. Please come along if you can! 

Have a great weekend, 

Sue Ramsay,   

Headteacher. 

Reception:  Eddie/Hajara & Musna  

Year 1:  Ibrahim and Sacdiyo  

Year 2:  Hassan and Alyssia  

Year 3:  Aliya and Anta  

Year 4:  Maryam & Nivien   

Year 5:  Isra and William  

Year 6:  Khalid and Hassan 

 The school will authorise one day for religious observance  

for children who will be celebrating Eid with their families. 



Try out some of the activities that the Scouts offer!
Volunteers from the Scouts will be there to answer 

questions and give you information you need. 
 

For children aged between 6 and 14 

       

       SCOUTS TASTER EVENING  
         Thursday 29th June at 6pm—7pm 

SUMMER FESTIVAL 2017 

 

Hannah More Primary 

      Friday 14th July         3:30pm — 5:30pm 

BBQ 

DISCO DOME BOUNCY CASTLE  &  

INFLATIBLE OBSTACLE COURSE 

DONKEY RIDES  

…. and many more fun 

filled games & activities!!  

All welcome!  

 

The school photographer will be in school on Thursday 29th 

June. They will be taking individual photos and also the Year 

6 leavers photos. Make sure your child comes in wearing 

correct school uniform. 

SUMMER FESTIVAL 2017 



 Would you and your  
 family like free 
membership for   
 At-Bristol?   
Come to a workshop on 
Wednesday 28 June  

9:00 - 10.30am at school and an all-day 
trip (for parents and children) the 
following Wednesday. For more 
information, speak to Ruth or you can 
email  ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk  

   Bike Breakfast  
  
                

                          28th June  
  

           8.00am - 8.30am 

Ofsted Parent View 
 

One of the things Ofsted look at when they 

inspect schools is 'Parent View'.  

 

Parent View gives you the chance to tell 

Ofsted what you think about your child's 

school.  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  

 

Please support us by completing this survey.  

Thank you. 

Lost items!!!  

Lost Backpack 

Last seen by the child at 

Breakfast Club on 16th June. It is 

a blue Nike backpack with a “just 

do it!” logo. Inside was a ’Diary 

of a Wimpy Kid’ book , tissues, 

wipes, hand sanitiser and white 

Nintendo DS. If you have seen 

this bag or it has been brought 

home by mistake, please could 

you return this to the school 

office.  Many thanks.  

We also still have 5 pairs of 

glasses and also a pair of purple 

and green sparkly sunglasses in 

the school office.  

Please note…. 

There will be no homework 

clubs next Thursday (29th 

June). 

This is due to the Reception 

Class Induction meetings 

taking place.  

Please accept our apologies 

for any inconvenience this 

may cause.  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


   

  


